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Comments: | support the no grazing option.

This will provide the best protection for the wilderness area.

The native bighorn sheep should be allowed and encourage to repopulate the area.
The SDEIS should study the native predators that could be allowed to habitat the area and reach a balance of
nature.

Thank you.



